
 

 

Welcome to the first Headteacher’s 

Newsletter. It’s been a busy half-term, with 

lots going on. It was really lovely to see so 

many parents at our KS2 Sports day, the 

fundraising day, coffee mornings and at the 

Curry Bite Night. I would like to encourage as 

many of you as possible to volunteer to help 

support our school PTA, The friends of Jotmans 

Hall. At present we are struggling to run events 

due to lack of volunteers and I am sorry to 

announce there will not be a Summer Fete or a 

Summer Social this year due to this. To find out 

more please join us for our next meeting on 

June 4th at 3.30pm or contact the school office 

with your details. 

Wishing you all a lovely half-term break and 

we’ll see you back on Monday 3rd June. 

Ms S Warnes 

E.R.I.C. Awards 

Gold 

 Eliza Edwards - Elm 

Silver 

 George Shaw – Lime 

 Layla Bellham – Sycamore 

 Emily Chambers – Elm 

 Tobi Adeniba – Sycamore 

Bronze 

 Lydia Thompson – Elm 

 Travis Rushen – Elm 

 Jessika Stafford – Elm 

 Poppy Dennett – Cedar 

School Dinners 

The new eSchools ordering system has gone 

well. Please ensure you log-in and pay for the 

dinners that have been taken.  

There is a new menu for next half-term. 

Please check what dinners you might want to 

order after half-term. 

 

 

KS2 Sports Day:  

On Tuesday 21st 

May we had our 

KS2 Sports Day. 

All the children 

joined in with 

determination and 

excellent team 

spirits. It was a 

closely fought 

competition, but in 

the end Sapphires 

won. Can KS1 

Sapphires do the double or can another team 

beat them? We will see after half-term….. 

Upcoming Events 

For an up to date calendar with all our 

events, please check the school website. 

Year 6 to Stubbers – Monday 3rd June – Friday 

7th June 

Father’s day Sale: Week beginning – June 14th. 

Please see letter for details 

KS1 Sports day – Tuesday 18th June 

After School Inflatables with BBQ – Thursday 

July 18th  

Junior Music Festival – Friday 14th June 

Friends of Jotmans Hall meeting – June 4th at 

3.30pm. Please come along if you are 

interested in helping at any of the events we 

try to run for the children. 

 

2019/20 

Term dates for 2019/20 have now been issued 

– please see the following information. 
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